Shire of Cunderdin Alanah Fleming
Lundy Ave Lot 234 Mitchell St

i~ F  CUNDERDIN WA 6407 MECKERING WA 6405

{ 2. 8% February 2024
RE: Rubbish Bin Collection
To Whom it may concern,
| am writing to request that we be removed from the weekly bin collection schedule. We do not
require regular bin collection as both my husband and | work away and aren’t home often enough to

warrant bin collection. Also there would be issues with the bins being out on the road foﬂ extended
periods while we aren’t there. We do not want to be billed to our rates for a service we/don’t want or

need. 7
Can this please be remedied as soon as possible.

I would also like it to be noted that the constant harassment and complaints by our neighbour Phil
Moore is severely impacting on our right to peaceful enjoyment of our property.

Sincerely,

Alanah Fleming
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